September 22, 1965.

Mr. Joe W. MeBride
530 N. W. 16th Street
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73103

Dear Mr. McBride:

i : Your letter has been received advising that
October 15 has been set as the Dedication Day in Anadarko at
the INDIAN HALL OF FAME for FAMOUR AMERICAN INDIANS.

It is with sincere regret that I must advise
that other comnmitments made will make it impossible for me to
be there for this dedication.

Please express my thanks and appreciation to
the committee as well as my regrets at not being able to be
present. ;

Sincerely,

President

AGC , JR s vam



